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19 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce our upcoming Christmas fundraiser event, the Santa Dash, 
taking place on Tuesday, 03 December!  
 
This fun-filled day is specifically for our Gruffalos class. 
 
To join in the spirit, we kindly ask that all children come to school dressed in their most 
festive jumpers or costumes. Whether it’s a jolly Santa suit, a twinkling reindeer outfit, 
or a sparkly Christmas jumper, let’s spread some holiday joy! 
 
The Santa Dash – will be laps around the playground - is not only a wonderful way for 
our little ones to get active, but it also helps raise funds for our school's Christmas 
activities, ensuring that everyone has a magical festive season. 
 
A sponsor form is attached for recording any funds raised and as always, we thank you 
for your continued support and look forward to seeing all the smiling faces in their 
wonderful outfits! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Z-L Davies 

Miss Z-L Davies 
Class Teacher  
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